
 

 
 
 
 
 

Hyundai-Kia America Technical Center, Inc. has informed the Office of Defects Investigation 
that they are unable to provide a response to the information request regarding PE12-027 by 
November 23, 2012. Therefore they have requested an extension to submit this material on 
December 3, 2012. ODI has granted Hyundai’s extension to submit their response.  
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